Y O urbanAi

e
-

(&) UrbanUtilities

SEWER WORK
IN YOUR AREA

Our Delivery Partner, Downer WSP, is doing some
essential maintenance work on wastewater pipes in
your area to make sure you can continue to enjoy
clean, safe, cost-effective wastewater services.

ENSURING THE LONG-TERM VIABILITY AND SUSTAINABILITY
OF YOUR WATER AND WASTEWATER NETWORKS

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
Downer WSP at Community.Enquiries@downergroup.com
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Project Update: NIGHT WORK and TANKERING at Chermside
Road, East Ipswich.

What's happening?

Our delivery partner, Downer W5F, and their subcontractors
are currently carrying out several upgrades in your area,
including pump station upgrades at Tantivy Street, Tivoli and
Chermside Road, East Ipswich.

What's next?

We'll soon commence essential night work, for up to three
weeks, to complete upgrades to the pump stations. These
works will include diverting and isolating sections of the
wastewater network.

To manage high netwoark flows, tanker trucks will temporarily
redirect wastewater from the pump station on Tantivy Street
and Chermside Road, and discharge at designated
maintenance holes across the Ipswich region.

Hours: intermittently from Friday 29 November 2024 to Friday
20 December 2024, between 7:00pm and 10:00am, Monday
to Friday, weather and site conditions permitting.

What to expect:

* Night work with crews, trucks, and equipment on the
footpath and road, including idle vehicles parked inside
the pump station and at nearby maintenance holes.
Safety barriers will be in place to keep everyone safe.

* Changed traffic conditions, including tanker trucks
entering and exiting the pump station. Traffic controllers
will be on site to manage access and ensure pedestrian
safety.

*  Noise and dust from construction and machinery. We will
minimise this where we can.

* Some intermittent odour may occur when maintenance
hole lids are removed or during ventilation. This is
required to ensure the safety of crews working in confined
Spaces.

+  There will be no interruption to your wastewater services
as part of this work.

We appreciate your patience during these essential network
upgrades. For further information, please call Samantha on
0419 623 548.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
Downer WSP at Community.Enquiries@downergroup.com
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